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Every Rotarian
Every Year - EREY

Giving Made Easy
Welcome to our premiere issue of the District 6890 TRF
Monthly Newsletter! We are excited to be able to offer
you this NEW format for sharing our Rotary Foundation
news. The purpose is to provide you with information
that you can share with your Club members. It is
important to do this so that ALL Rotarians...current and
new, young and old….continue to understand the vital
role The Rotary Foundation plays in helping us do good in
our communities and around the world.

To get started, we want to help you promote Every
Rotarian Every Year (EREY). This initiative asks every
Rotarian to support The Rotary Foundation every year. If
we can increase the number of members who give this
way to our fabulous Rotary Foundation, we will help
guarantee that our obligation is met and that there will be
funds coming back later to help us do more projects. This
is a Win- Win for all concerned! 
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HOW TO ENROLL IN EREY:

1. Go to Rotary.org

2. Click on DONATE Button in the top right corner of your
screen

3. Click on the Red DONATE 

4. Choose Annual Fund - This gives our club DDF, District
Designated Funds, which means that half your donation will
come back to our club after 3 years.

5. Choose Recurring Donation

6. Select Frequency- choose from Monthly, Quarterly, or
Annually

7. Choose Amount- $10, $50, $100, $200, or Other

8. Enter Personal Information, Payment Details, & Billing
Address

9. Click on Submit

10. Print your Confirmation

Congratulations! That's it! You are DONE! 



POLIO UPDATE

PAKISTAN AND AFGHANISTAN
Our Two Remaining Countries

Some Rotarians may be concerned about the ongoing
viability of the End Polio Program in Pakistan and
Afghanistan. To date this year, there have been only two
cases reported, one in each country.

Please be reassured by these recent photos taken in
Afghanistan. These brave polio warriors are able to carry
on to help defeat this terrible childhood disease. 

May WE as Rotarians continue to support them by making
donations to the Rotary Foundation! 

What you can do...

Please remember that Rotary only asks two things of each
Club: 
1. Have two Foundation Speakers a year 
2. Encourage your members and/or Club to support our
Polio eradication efforts with a minimum donation of
$1500 so we can meet our contractual obligation to
qualify for the Gates Foundation match! 

 If we can increase the number of members who
consistently give to The Rotary Foundation, we will help
guarantee that our $50 million obligation is met and that
there will be funds coming back later to help us do more
projects. This is a Win-Win for all concerned!


